TEXAS INTERNATIONAL PETROLEUM CORPORATION

RECEIVED
1720 WILCO BUILDING
SEP 121973
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701
: F a.c.c. PHONE 915-682-9741
TIP c o ARTES\A, OFFICL

September 11, 1973

Mr. W. A. Gressett

Supervisor and 0il1 & Gas Inspector

New Mexico 0i1 Conservation Commission
Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Application to Drill
Allied-State #1
Carlsbad Airport Area
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Bill:

In accordance with your telephone request this morning, I am enclosing
copies of our location approval from the FAA and the City of Carlsbad.
I do recall your having requested that you be notified of the approval
from the City of Carlsbad; however, we simply did not communicate here
in the office. Sorry for the oversight.

Yours very truly,

A Pl

John R. Nolen
Division Land
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